## **BOARD of SUPERVISORS**



City Hall
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 244
San Francisco 94102-4689
Tel. No. 554-5184
Fax No. 554-5163
TDD/TTY No. 554-5227

April 8, 2020

Jason Klumb Regional Director, S.E.I.U. Local 1021 350 Rhode Island, Suite 100 San Francisco, CA 94103

Re: Board of Supervisors Resolution No. 110-20

Dear Mr. Klumb

On March 17, 2020, the Board of Supervisors for the City and County of San Francisco adopted Resolution No. 110-20 (Urging the Department of Public Health to Respond to Concerns and Demands of the Zuckerberg San Francisco General Hospital Registered Nurses), which was enacted on March 27, 2020.

The Board of Supervisors directs the Clerk of the Board to forward the following document to your attention:

One copy of Resolution No. 110-20 (File No. 200030)

If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact the Office of the Clerk of the Board at (415) 554-5184, or by e-mail: <a href="mailto:board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org">board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org</a>.

Sincerely,

Angela Calvillo Clerk of the Board

Jennifer Esteen, S.E.I.U. Local 1021

c. Members of the Board of Supervisors, Supervisors Ahsha Safai, Shamann Walton, Norman Yee, Catherine Stefani, Hillary Ronen, Gordon Mar, and Dean Preston Sophia Kittler, Mayor's Legislative Liaison to the Board of Supervisors Julie Molitor, S.E.I.U. Local 1021 Christa Duran, S.E.I.U. Local 1021 Kristen Silloway, S.E.I.U. Local 1021 Heather Bollinger, S.E.I.U. Local 1021 Theresa Rutherford, S.E.I.U. Local 1021